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2023 Annual Security Report 

The Medical University of South Carolina (MUSC) is committed to providing the 

safest environment possible for work and study. Part of that commitment involves 

providing information about campus safety and security, crime statistics, and 

resources to current and prospective students as well as employees. MUSC is 

pleased to announce that its 2023 Annual Security Report (ASR) is now available.  

The ASR contains various policy statements for the University and includes 

statistics for the previous three years (2020, 2021, and 2022) related to certain 

crimes that occurred on campus, in or on certain MUSC owned off-campus property, 

and on public property accessible from the main campus. The policy statements 

reflect MUSC's current campus safety and security procedures and practices related 

to MUSC’s response to crimes and emergencies, issuance of emergency notifications 

and timely warnings, security of and access to campus facilities, security 

considerations used in the maintenance of campus facilities, how the University 

responds to reported incidents of sexual misconduct and interpersonal violence, and 

other matters of importance related to security and safety on campus.  

The report also provides information on topics such as the authority of campus law 

enforcement officials, crime reporting policies, the role of designated campus 

security authorities (or CSAs), the Daily Crime Log, MUSC’s alcohol and other 

drugs (AOD) policies and programs, overview of security awareness and crime 

prevention programs, educational programs and campaigns to promote the 

awareness of dating violence, domestic violence, sexual assault and stalking, and 

disciplinary procedures for University students and employees, to name just a few. 

You may request a paper copy of MUSC’s ASR, free of charge, by visiting or 

contacting  the MUSC Department of Public Safety either in person during normal 

business hours at 101 Jonathan Lucas Street (MSC 859), Charleston, S.C. 29425, by 

https://web.musc.edu/about/safety/public-safety/reporting
https://web.musc.edu/about/safety/public-safety/reporting


email: cleryact@musc.edu, or by calling (843)-792-3767. The ASR is also made 

available online by visiting the Department of Public Safety's “Reports & Crime 

Statistics” webpage at https://web.musc.edu/about/safety/public-safety/reporting 

All University students, faculty, and staff members are encouraged to review the 

ASR. Should you have any questions or suggestions about any of the information 

contained in the report, please do not hesitate to contact the Clery Act Coordinator 

at cleryact@musc.edu. We hope that you find the information contained in the 

report to be informative and helpful.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Clery Act Compliance Team 

Department of Public Safety 

Medical University of South Carolina 

101 Jonathan Lucas Street 

Charleston, SC 29425 

(843) 792-3767 (p) 

(843) 792-6387 (f) 

Email: cleryact@musc.edu 
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